
In October, COG signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) 
with the Organization for Economic Co-operation and Development’s 
Nuclear Energy Agency (NEA) to “co-operate in research and activities 
related to pressurized heavy water reactor (PHWR) technology … to 
advance the scientific and technical knowledge base for PHWRs and 
foster co-operation amongst research organizations that support 
PHWRs.” 

Read the full Reuters story here.

Reuters covers NEA-COG MoU
The collaboration agreement is another step in industry cooperation to achieve 
nuclear excellence
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In the news:

Representatives from COG, NEA, NRCan and AECL participated in a virtual signing ceremony, Sept. 30, to mark a new collaboration 
agreement between COG and NEA.
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